
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Sealy 4B Economic Development Corporation (SEDC) will receive public comments for the 
following: 
 

1) The SEDC will receive comments for the proposed SEDC Fiscal Year 2024-2025 
Budget. 
 

The SEDC will hold the public hearing in which all interested persons shall have the right to 
appear and be heard regarding the proposed budget.  The public hearing will be held at the W.E. 
Hill Community Center 1000 Main Street Sealy, Texas 77474 on Tuesday, July 23, 2024, at 6:00 
p.m. 
 
 
Katherine Ellis 
Secretary 
Sealy Economic Development Corporation  
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